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We are very happy to announce that Neel Praveen from Year 3 has made us proud by 

qualifying for the National Level of the KenKen International Championship. His 

excellent performance in the first round has earned him this prestigious opportunity to 

compete at the national level. 

Neel's dedication, problem-solving skills, and perseverance have been truly 

commendable throughout this journey. His passion for mathematics and determination 

to excel is inspiring for all of us at Dubai Gem.  

We extend our heartfelt congratulations to Neel and wish him the very best as he moves 

on to the national stage.  

Once again, congratulations Neel! Your achievement reflects not only your hard work but 

also the high standards of excellence upheld by our school community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Congratulations Neel Pravin 

Trisha 

Mehta Wins First Prize at CREATE 2.0 Art Competition! 

 

 
 


